OPEN INVITATION TO YOUNG WOMEN ARTISTS IN PUERTO RICO

TRANSNATIONAL ART WORKSHOPS
MAPPING THE PILLARS OF ONLINE PRIVACY, DISCRIMINATION AND CYBERVIOLENCE

The eQuality Project
University of Ottawa, University of Puerto Rico Law School and Beta-Local

The eQuality Project, centered at the University of Ottawa and funded by the Social
Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada, is collaborating with the University of
Puerto Rico Law School and Beta-Local in the organization of two transnational art workshops
in 2018 where young women artists from Canada and Puerto Rico will explore the pillars of
online privacy, discrimination and cyberviolence.

The first transnational art workshop for the Canadian artists will take place in February
2018 at St. Stephen’s Community House Youth Arcade Studio in Toronto, Canada, and the
second transnational art workshop for the Puerto Rican artists will take place in April 2018 at
Beta Local in Old San Juan, Puerto Rico.

The young artists from the Canada and Puerto Rico events will be brought together by
videoconference or skype event(s) to discuss their projects. The events will also be designed to
facilitate the production of an online space, videos and related materials that will be hosted on
The eQuality Project website (www.equalityproject.ca) and a gallery exhibition in Puerto Rico to
showcase and celebrate the work produced by the young artists.

For those interested in participating, we will offer a preliminary presentation of
different scenarios that can be used as imagination primers for the artists and here will be a
process of artistic mentorship to guide the creative process and enable feedback among the
participants.

If you are a young woman artist in Puerto Rico (up to 25 years old) and are interested in
participating in this project, please contact: Prof. Chloé S. Georas, Unversity of Puerto Rico Law
School at cgeorasll@gmail.com




